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Member of the Supervisory Board of MERCOR SA  

 

He graduated from the Warsaw School of Economics, Finance and Banking 
Faculty. Additionally, in 1998 he passed an examination for investment advisers, 
in 2002 he passed the CFA First Level examination and in 2004 he completed  
a course for Chief Accountants organised by the Association of Accountants  
in Poland. 

Now he is a partner in Value Fund Poland.  

From August 2009 to February 2011 he was President of the Management Board 
of – General Director of Zakłady Lentex SA.  

In the period from 2006 to 2008 he was involved in managing portfolio 
companies in the Supernova Capital SA fund as President of the Management 
Board of Progress Inwestycje Jedynka Bis sp. z o.o. (acquired business of the 
bankrupt “Wrocławska Jedynka") and President of the Management Board  
of Centrum Prim sp. z o.o. – a subsidiary of Progress Inwestycje Jedynka Bis  
sp. z o.o. He was the acting President of the Management Board of the National 
Investment Fund Zachodni NFI SA. 

In 2005-2006 he was Economic Director at Boryszew SA, Branch Elana in Toruń 
and Deputy Managing Director and Proxy of the Company. 

In 2003-2005 he was Economic Director at Mennica Państwowa S.A. (State Mint) 
and Director of Electronic Payment Department. He was also a Proxy of the 
Company. 

Between 1999 and 2003 he worked at BRE Bank as an investment analyst in the 
Asset Management Department. 

Mr. Eryk Karski has been a Member of the Polish Institute of Directors since 
February 2008 as well as a Professional Member of Supervisory Boards listed  
by the Polish Institute of Directors.  

In the period from 2001 to 2010 he was Chairman and Member of the 
Supervisory Boards of numerous companies, including: Sfinks SA, Bomi S.A., 
Hygienika SA and Mennica Państwowa SA. 

Mr. Eryk Karski is a Member of the Supervisory Boards of: LW Bogdanka SA, 
Elektrobudowa SA, Apator SA and Mercor SA. He was also member of the 
Supervisory Board of Mercor S.A. also in the previous term of office, starting 
from September 2011.  

 


